IMPORTANT!

The management desires to know as soon as
possible whether your institution will have en-
tries in the Kansas Relays, April 21, 1934.
Please fill out and mail the inclosed prelimi-
nary entry report postal card at once. Official
entry blanks will be mailed to you late in
March. For information, address:

DR. F. C. ALLEN,
Darector of Athletics,

UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS,
Lawrence, Kansas.




